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Photo Retake Orders: Due to short staffing at the photo studio, retake pictures should be here soon. If you still need to
order your retake pictures, please visit https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/60089T. The order code is 60089T.

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 26, 2021

College Representatives: College representatives from the following schools will be visiting Lake Central this week:

e Today: Cornell College and University of Michigan will be available virtually during PtE. Sign up through Naviance
to obtain the virtual link.
e Wednesday: South Suburban College and University of Kentucky will be in the Library after school.

French Club Meeting: French Club will be meeting from 2:15 p.m. to 3 p.m. today in room C107, Ms. Bovard's room. It's
all about France and Halloween! Come for some spooky fun with a short movie, Halloween crafts, and treats, of course!
Remember to bring your $5 dues if you have not paid yet and $15 if you are ordering a French Club T-Shirt. This will be
the last day to pay dues and order T-Shirts. Come for a spook-tacular time!

Junior Class Cabinet Meeting: There will be a Junior Class Cabinet meeting after school today in room E120.

Best Buddies Meeting: Best Buddies will be having a meeting right after school today in the Freshmen Commons. It will
go until 3:30 p.m. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Williams.

Bible Club Meeting: Bible Club is meeting on Wednesday, October 27, at 6:50 a.m. in room C127.

Anime Club Meeting: There will be an Anime Club meeting after school on Wednesday, October 27, in room C206.
Students interested in getting to know others and talking about Anime are welcome to attend.

Veterans Day Tribute Video: We are collecting photos of veterans or active duty members of the military who have a
connection to our Lake Central families. If you would like to have a photo of your veteran/active duty family member
added to our video tribute, please complete this Google form. We need all photos uploaded by Wednesday, October 27.
We appreciate all your help and support in recognizing these military personnel.

Yearbook Order: Publications would like you to buy your yearbook for one of the lowest prices of the year. Seniors... this
is the year to buy a yearbook, to capture all the “lasts” of high school. It's also your year for baby ads! Buy them before
Saturday, October 30, to ensure your spot in the back of the book. Visit yearbookordercenter.com using code 3361 to
order your book and baby ads today!

AP Test Registration: AP Test Registration is still available with a $15/exam late fee through Sunday, October 31.
Registration is a two-part process -- begin on the high school webpage by clicking AP Test Registration under News.
Once you receive your confirmation from Total Registration, log into your College Board account and Join your course.
You must do both parts. The late fee will move to $45/exam on Monday, November 1.

Gymnastics Callout Meeting: There will be a gymnastics callout meeting during PtE (9:55 a.m.) on Wednesday,
November 3, in the upper level of the main gym (H205). Any girl interested in participating should attend.
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